
 

 

 

April 10, 2020 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

Hello. I hope this update finds you safe and well!  

 

I will have another update Sunday, April 12 at 6pm, via webpage and an all-call, to 

provide final details on our learning packet distribution.  

 

On Monday, April 13, between 10 a.m. and 1 p.m., we will begin handing out 

learning packets in the parking lot of the Vernonia Schools Building. 

These packets are for students in grades K-12.  

o We will have all Social Distancing requirements in place for picking up 

packets in our parking lot, so just drive in and follow the directions. 

o If you are a family that shared you needed these delivered, we are still 

putting that system together, and I will update details on delivery in my 

Sunday night message. 

 

Here are other updates on the State-mandated school closure: 

 

 If you are accessing our Distance Learning on-line, please look at our website to 

access those resources. 

 If you do not feel you have a clear path for communication with any of your 

child’s teachers, please contact the school office at 503-429-1333 to set an 

appointment. 

 Free WiFi is now accessible in the Vernonia Schools parking lot and in the 

driveway of Mist Grade School. We have maximized the power of our signal, and 

taken away passwords for our VSD Guest WiFi connection. 

o Maintain ALL Social Distancing measures in the parking lot and at Mist.  

o When accessing WiFi at our schools, please remain in your car and park at 

least one space away from other cars. 

 The VSD will be honoring its 2020 graduates between now and the end of the 

“school year” with a “Be the Light” campaign. Each Friday night at 8:20 

p.m. our football field lights will be on for 20 minutes to honor our 2020 

graduates. Congratulations Seniors!!!! 
 

Thank you again for your patience through all of this! More on Sunday. Take care and be 

well!  

 

Aaron Miller, Superintendent 


